
Hello hedgehog hero,

Thank you for purchasing a Hedgehog Highway by Timloc. Every highway 

installed goes a long way to helping one of the UK’s most beloved animals.

Did you know, hedgehogs are now classified as vulnerable to extinction and are 

listed as a species of importance to protect. The population of hedgehogs in the UK 

has seen a dramatic decline to approximately 1 million, compared with around 30 

million in the 1950s.

As part of our ongoing sustainability initiative, we are manufacturing the 

hedgehog highways to help tackle the declining number of our prickly friends. 

A donation from the sale of each Hedgehog Highway by Timloc will be made to 

hedgehog rescue centres and support organisations across the UK. 

In a triumph for hedgehog conservation, new planning laws now require a small 

hole to be put in the base of fences in all new housing developments, creating a 

highway for hedgehogs to roam freely. Hedgehogs can roam up to 2 miles per 

night, so this is vital for them to thrive.

As a manufacturing company, we take our responsibility for the environment 

seriously - 75% of our products are manufactured from recycled plastic. The 

Hedgehog Highway by Timloc is produced from 100% recycled plastic and the 

packaging is 100% recyclable too. 

We hope you love having a hedgehog highway and that it brings some friendly 

visitors into your garden. Don’t forget to share pictures of your highway on social 

media using #HedgehogHigway and tag Timloc in your pics.

Warmest thanks,

the Timloc team

@TimlocBP @Timloc.Hedgehogs@TimlocBP
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